
 
COMING TO ROCHESTER on SEPTEMBER 17, 2017!

You’re invited!
We are delighted to announce a HOUSE PARTY featuring the bulgarian folk music 
band “Kabilé”. The band members, now living in NYC and Bulgaria, are master 
musicians as well as long-time friends. The joy in their music and in their friendship 
shines through in Kabilé’s performances! Join us for an exciting evening of listening 
and dancing (no experience needed). If you wish, bring finger food to share.  
A donation at the door to support Kabilé will be very much appreciated.
To read more about Kabilé and their tour, follow this link:  
 http://balkandance.net/Kabile2017
Details:  
Time and place: 7:30pm — Sunday September 17, 2017  
Sandy and Mike’s house
29 Idlewood Rd. Rochester NY 14618
Directions: https://goo.gl/maps/nL5JZh2fEJB2
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